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Newsletter 
Have a sunny first week of Spring! 

 
 
 

Week 6 Highlights in Preschool  
 

 Construction, role play and creativity 
with the large soft obstacle course 
blocks. The children were making 
rockets, planes, a cubby house, dog 
kennels, emergency service vehicles 
that were on a mission to rescue 
others. The construction also 
involved a lot of other skills such as 
communication between the children 
and educators, building safe 
creations in safe places, problem 
solving, sharing as well as turn 
taking.  

 Gross motor skill development with 
ball skills, kicking, catching, throwing 
and playing soccer, going to the 
Jungle Gym the children have gained 
more strength and height so we have 
been using the pole to slide down 
and use our body strength which is 
great.  

 Drawing: We have been extending 
our Literacy skills through drawing. 
The children are drawing LOL dolls, 
superheros, space scenes, their 
family, animals and other interests. 
During drawing and writing time, we 
are focusing on building fine motor 
strength, pencil grip and using a 
variety of materials. You can also 
support your children in making 
adjustments if needed when they are 
drawing and writing at home.  

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Father’s Day 
 
Thank you to all the families who were able 
to join us for the Father’s Day breakfast last 
week.  
It was lovely to have many families with our 
wider school community.  
Also, thank you for your support with the 
donations to raise money for the farmers. 
The children looked like real farmers in their 
dress ups.  
We hope you all had a great Father’s Day 
weekend together and enjoyed receiving 
the gifts chosen with love at the Father’s 
Day stall and artworks made by your 
children.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

2019 Enrolment Forms 
 

A friendly reminder’ that all returning 
children to Preschool and children going to 
Kindergarten must return enrolments forms 
to the school office.  
Children out of zone must go to the school 
they are zoned for to collect and return 
enrolment forms.  

Thank you!  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Joke 
Q: How do all the oceans say hello to each 
other?  
 
 
 

Important Dates 
 
Footy Colours Dress Up Day 
Session One: Tuesday September 4th  
Session Two: Thursday September 6th 
 
Last Day of Term Three 
Session One: Wednesday September 26th 
Session Two: Thursday September 27th   
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